
 

The leaves are changing and the weather is getting colder.  In junior high 

school that means that it is time for the annual culture festival!  Leading up to the 

event, everyone in Koka was working very diligently to make the event a memorable 

one.  Everyday once classes were finished, the halls were filled with the sounds of 

chorus practice.  Once school was finished for the day, students could be seen hard 

at work perfecting their group performances for the talent show.  Everything was 

shaping up nicely for a wonderful event.  

Koka’s students did not disappoint.  From beginning to end, the culture 

festival was a success.  The hard work that was put into the event was apparent.  In 

all of the performances, you could see how much the students value teamwork and 

dedication to their chosen talent.  It is always a treat to see the talent portion of 

the festival.   Every year students who are usually timid 

and shy put their fears aside to come out of their shells 

and show their peers and family their talent.    


